

DISTRICT 65 SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE

SEPTEMBER 2025

Rae Dobosh & Megan Hadler District PTO Co-Presidents

www.lakebluffpto.org

Back-to-School Highlights





Even with the chilly night, it was a hit!

We sold 291 tickets! Last year we sold out at 450 tickets, but with a chilly 60 degree night, it was still a blast with DJ Gator, crafts, raffles, pizza and pool fun.

Thanks to Melissa Wussow for putting together this wonderful event again this year!



Staff Appreciation

We welcomed teachers and staff back to school with stocked fridges and bagel breakfasts. Bus drivers and secretaries also received welcome back treats!

Thanks to our fantastic Teacher Appreciation Team - Mary Beth Marsh, Ashley Latta, Sylvia Baldwin & Holly Sommerhauser.



\$437 to Cal's Angels

PTO provided a Hydration Station at the Move for More event to raise money for pediatric cancer. We sold lemonade and popsicles and donated the proceeds to Cal's Angels.

Back-to-School Highlights



Upcoming PTO Events



Ongoing Fundraising Efforts

- Charleston Wrap Sale
- Spirit Wear Sales Fall Sale Ended 9/19
- Box Tops Collections
- Minted Coupon Code FundraiseLakeBluffPTO

School Directory is Live

Download the Membership Toolkit App and access the directory anywhere. Thanks to Sarah Wnek for all her hard work!

Great Full Market

We will be joining D67, D115, the Lake Forest APTs, and several other local organizations again this year, to collect food items for the Market on October 19th.

Curriculum Enhancement

We are excited to partner with the LBES enrichment team to bring a hands-on experience or field trip to each grade, in addition to some old favorites!

Pumpkin Chase 5K

Saturday, October 25th Registration is open. Thanks to Reagan Aikins for planning again this year!

Pumpkin Bash

Friday, October 24th @ Artesian Park Haunted Forest, Music & Family Fun Thanks to Maria Hasbrook & Nicole Crane for spearheading this Lake Bluff tradition!